
Autumn I Class News Y6

Date: September 2025

Excellence for every child every day

Key information for parents and carers

Welcome back!

Important dates:

Maths
In maths we will be focussing on place value and

the four operations.
Children will consolidate their previous and new

learning using the concrete, pictorial and abstract
approach. 

Key things to do at home!

Tuesday 14ᵗʰ and Thursday 16ᵗʰ October 2025
Parents evening

Friday 24ᵗʰ October 2025
Last day of half term

___________

PE 
Our PE days are Thursday and Friday.

On these days your child needs to bring a PE kit
into school. A Rivelin PE kit is a white t-shirt,

black shorts/jogging bottoms and
trainers/plimsoles

English 
During this half term 

Children will develop a love of reading by sharing a
stories as a class.

We are also looking forward to using our school library.
In our writing, we will be continuing to consolidate our
grammar skills when writing a range of different text

types.

Remember to read with your child as often
as possible. Your child will be sent home
with a reading record for you to sign when

they have read. 
Please encourage your child to learn their
timetables and weekly spellings. There will
also be weekly homework sent out due in

every Friday. 

Memorable Moment
Our memorable moment will be

getting to know each other and the
back to school disco. 

We are excited to begin a new year and a new term. This half term’s learning is History based
and we will be learning all about the Maya. In science we will be investigating living things and

their habitats.  


